W. H. POLLARD, GEN. MGR.

RADIO STATION

WBHP

1230KC

HUNTSVILLE, ALABAMA

15 March 1956

Stanwood R, Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Stan:

This is a2 letter of verification on the reception
of our broadcast Monday, March 5 from 3:00 to 3:30
A.M.C.S.T. At the present time we have about L0
reports from g1l over the United States and your
report was correct,

Stan, I hope that the members of the NRC were
pleased with our broadcast. If at anytime you

wish us to run another one for you we will be oaly
too glad to oblige. Please express our gppreciastéén
to the members of the NRC in the DX News for the
many fine compliments.

DXingly yours
RADIO STATION WBHP

) € Ry

Jde Co Hargrove, DJ



